
Announcements for Wednesday, March 24, 2021 

 

❖ Letter jackets ordered in February are available to be picked up in Room 113 (across 

from the attendance desk). 

 

❖ The Bartram Trail High School Fashion Academy will be a part of the St. Augustine 

Fashion Week!  It will be held virtually TOMORROW NIGHT at 6:00 pm.  Use the St. 

Augustine Fashion Week Website to join:  www.STAFashionweek.com 

 

❖ All Things New Club will meet TOMORROW MORNING at 8:45 am in the courtyard.  

Please bring your March service project items. 

 

❖ Are you interested in actively reaching out to students in new and unique ways? Join 

Bartram Trail Blue Ribbon to represent hope for all students underlining bullying 

prevention, addiction prevention, mental health and more! Anyone and everyone is 

welcome! BTBR’s first meet will be Friday, March 26th and every other Friday moving 

forward in the small cafeteria at 8:45AM. For quick updates and more information, go to 

@btblueribbon on Instagram! See you there! 

 

❖ The Dungeons and Dragons Club will meet after school TOMORROW in Room N219 from 

4:00-5:30. 

 

❖ Amnesty Week in the Media Center is here! During the next two weeks, March 22nd 

through April 1st, we will forgive any overdue fines in the Media Center for anyone who 

asks! We would like to encourage all students to come by the Media Center and ask for 

fine forgiveness- especially Seniors. 

 

❖ Children’s Miracle Network is selling custom monogram stickers for $3 to $5 dollars, 

depending on size. There are signs hanging up around school with a QR code. Scan the 

code to order!  All orders must be placed by FRIDAY! 

 

❖ If you’re interested in taking SJRSC Campus Dual Enrollment over the summer, either 

physically on their campus or online, it’s time to register for those classes.  Directions 

and information have been posted on the School Counseling for BTHS Students 

schoology group page as well as the BTHS Dual Enrollment webpage.  All complete and 

accurate paperwork including registration form and test scores are due by April 15th at 

5:00 pm. 

 

❖ NEHS is hosting a service opportunity that is open to all students! We are collecting 

books for ages 0 - 5 to donate to the Early Learning Coalition.  You can get one service 

hour per book for a maximum of three service hours (though you are welcome to 

http://www.stafashionweek.com/


donate more books!) You can bring books with a post-it with your name to room 955. All 

donations are due by April 13, 2021. 

 

❖ Seniors! This year Grad Bash is being call Grad Day at Universal Studios. Grad Day is April 

22nd from 7am to 9pm and the cost is $135 if you don’t have an annual pass and $50 if 

you do have an annual pass. Reserve your sear early. Seats will sell out. See Mrs. Keating 

in room 720 if you have any question.  Tickets may be purchased on School Pay. 

 

❖ Juniors and Seniors MORP tickets are currently on sale! Tickets are $10 on schoolpay, 

buy them with your friends before they sell out! Find all event info on the BTHS website. 

See Ms. Tax in Room 200 with any questions. 

 

❖ Quill and Scroll will meet in Mrs. Tobias’ Room 865 on Friday, March 26th at 8:45 am. 

 


